
Planning

7th March 2025

Dear Mr Fenwick

DM/25/00397/LB: Durham Castle Plant Room

The City of Durham Trust is pleased to support the planning application to install a leak detection 
system in the plant room of Durham Castle. This will provide important additional protection to 
prevent water leaking and damaging the priceless Norman Chapel situated below the plant room.

Best wishes

John

John Lowe
Chair, City of Durham Trust
chair@durhamcity.org


